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PRESCOTT SCHOOL DISTRICT - FOCUS GROUP SCHEDULE 

Join Zoom Meeting:                       
https://zoom.us/j/97235009522?pwd=JAeWEqay3GNaNzsVFbGWuJNRvnJeoL.1                       

Meeting ID: 972 3500 9522 Passcode: 642181 

Date Time Group Name Location 

Thursday, 
February 20 

11:30 am to 12:30 pm District Office Staff Middle School - G9 

Thursday, 
February 20 

12:00 to 12:45 pm Virtual - All School Employees Zoom 

Thursday, 
February 20 

1:00 to 2:00 pm Civic Groups Middle School - G9 
Enter Door 5 

Thursday, 
February 20 

3:30 to 4:15 pm Elementary/Intermediate School 
Staff (All Employees) 

PIS Cafeteria 

Thursday, 
February 20 

3:40 to 4:25 pm Middle/High School Staff 
(All Employees) 

High School Library 

Thursday, 
February 20 

6:00 to 7:00 pm Parents & Community Members High School Library 

Friday,  
February 21 

9:00 to 10:00 am Administrative Team High School Conference Room 

Friday,  
February 21 

11:00 to 11:45 pm Virtual - All School Employees Zoom 

Friday,  
February 21 

12:40 to 1:15 pm High School Students High School Library 

Wednesday,  
February 26 

7:00 to 7:45 pm Virtual Meeting Open to  
Everyone 

Zoom 

  
     Please attend the appropriate focus group from the table above. If you are unable to attend in person, there are       
     virtual options on Thursday and Friday you may attend, as well as a community wide virtual event on Feb. 26th. 
    
     These questions will be asked at each focus group: 

1.​ What are the strengths of PSD that the next superintendent can build upon? 
2.​ What are the challenges facing the district that the next superintendent should be aware of, or you would like to 

see addressed? 
3.​ What characteristics or traits are you looking for in your new superintendent? 
4.​ Is there anything else you would like to share regarding the Prescott School District? 
5.​ Is there anyone you can recommend as a good fit for the superintendent position?  If so, please share his/her 

name and contact information.            
                                                                                                                                                                                               
Watch for HYA’s survey Feb. 10-22 to provide feedback on the desired characteristics and skills you 
would like to see in the next superintendent.                                                                           


